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Bak, Michael T.
Belooussova, Olga
Boehl, Adam K.
Boileau, Michel M.
Brown, Philip O.
Campbell, Philip G.
Case, Rebecca
Chen, Man Yu
Cordova, Lisa A.
DiNezza, Mark
Elder, Deirdre
Haniffy, Fred
Hansen, Thomas W.
Hogan, Anthony W.

ABHP Exam Application Reminder
Complete applications to take either part of the 2010 American Board of Health Physics (ABHP) examination must
be filed with the Secretariat, postmarked no later than 15 January 2010. Application information may be found at
http://www.hps1.org/aahp/boardweb/forms.html.

2009 ABHP Certification Exam Results

Congratulations!

The results of the 2009 ABHP Certification Exam are as follows: 43 out of 118 candidates passed Part I and 18 out
of 64 candidates passed Part II.

The following individuals have successfully completed the ABHP Certification Exam and are eligible for certification:

Anderson, Amanda L.
Arndt, Adam E.
Blute, Nicole
Boyd, Wesley L.
Bullock, Christine A.
Duffy, William L.

Edwards, Ben E.
Faddis, Roy J.
Frost, Ward A.
Gagnon, Michael J.
Grimm, Steven L.
Hughes, Lara D.

Hunt, Brian D.
Hyman, Sandra D.
Jokisch, Derek W.
Nimmo, Elsa A.
Povod, Konstantin
Sewell, Sandra J.

The following individuals successfully completed one part of the 2009 ABHP Certification Examination:

Inyang, Otu E.
Klassen, Aaron J.
Kurtz, Jerry E.
Luo, Peng
Mackney, Daniel J.
McCartney, Keith A.
Miller, Ross A.
Miller, Samuel
Miller, Vivien
Moyer, Michael B.
Myers, Margaret C.
O’Connor, Deborah J.
Ozcan, Ibrahim
Packard, Eric D.

Picco, Charles E.
Pritchett, Garey W.
Ruiz, Bryan T.
Small, Jeff
Snyder, Daniel S.
Spierenburg, Matthew A.
Sprenger, Peter J.
Theriault, Bertrand
Thompson, Aaron M.
Tozian, Cynthia
Triventi, Antonio
Varela, Michael
Whicker, Randall D.
Wolff, Albert W.

Note of Thanks: The ABHP appreciates the help of the many CHPs who have donated many hours of their time to
develop and grade the exams and to serve as proctors. Without their help, the examinations could not have taken place.




